
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

INSURANCE COMMISSIONER, TRINIDAD NAVARRO, hereby gives notice that a 
PUBLIC HEARING will be held on Tuesday, October 22, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. E.S.T., at the 
offices of the Delaware Department of Insurance, 1351 West North Street, Suite 101, Dover, DE  
19904. 

The purpose of the Hearing is to address the Delaware Department of Insurance’s (the 
“Department”) denial of a license application.  The Hearing will be held at the request of the 
applicant, Martin Simms, whose application for a producer’s license was denied.  Mr. Simms has 
requested this hearing pursuant to 18 Del. C. § 1712(b) to determine the reasonableness of the 
Department’s actions.  The docket number assigned to this Hearing is 4138-2019.  

The Hearing will be conducted in accordance with the Delaware Administrative 
Procedures Act, 29 Del. C. Chapter 101.  A party has the right to present evidence, be 
represented by Delaware counsel, and to appear personally or by other representative. The 
Delaware Department of Insurance is obligated to reach its decision based on the evidence 
received.   


